
The old Maintenance Shop for DOT in Madison was
demolished and a new facility is being constructed in its
place.  The project began in early March 2024 and is
expected to be completed October 2024.

Madison, New Maintenance
Shop
Owner: Department of
Transportation

PM: Steven Palmer, P.E.

A/E: JLG Architects

Contractor: Beck & Hofer
Construction

Prime $3,331,000.00

Construction Change
Orders $ 20,833.77

Office of the State Engineer


